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February Was A Busy Month for Kids Helping Kids!

StiKia, Dusty, and Jared 
ran a hot dog sale on 

February 4. We had lots 
of happy customers! 
But this was just the 

beginning...

On Tuesday, Taiya, 
Rylee, and Gavin made 
posters to advertise for 
our Valentines Cookie 
Sale

On Thursday several 
students, including Asia 

and Rylee,  met to 
decorate the cookies!

On Friday, February 11, Kids Helping Kids 
had our Valentines Cookie Sale. We had 
many more happy customers!

We ALSO did the Concession at the Del 
Barber concert. Thanks to everyone who 
has supported us!

See you at our next Fundraiser!!


